
 
 

  

YPI CHARTER SCHOOLS 

 

June 13, 2022 

 

TO:  YPI Charter Schools 

  Board of Directors 

 

FROM: Yvette King-Berg 

  Executive Director 

 

SUBJECT: Recommendation to approve renewal of contract with Infinite Campus  

 

BACKGROUND   

Last year YPICS had to decide to use a new SIS system due to Illuminate’s decision, our former 

provider, to close this service to all schools. The Infinite Campus was introduced as a possible 

choice to provide Student Information Systems (SIS) software and other related support during the 

2020-21 school year.  The program was selected and began to provide SIS support during the 

2021-22 school year. 

 

ANALYSIS 

 

The use of Infinite Campus began during the pandemic and the re-opening of our schools to in-

person instruction provided critical support for our data team.  Consistency and reliability are key 

components to the software programs, and Infinite Campus has proved to be an effective tool. 

 

For the 2022-2023 school year, the Executive Director recommends the continued purchase of 

both software programs and related support services. Contract and invoice for the company are 

attached.   

 

The costs are listed below. 

Infinite Campus - $24,253.15 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

It is recommended that the Board of Directors approve the contract and purchase of software and 

related services with Infinite Campus. 

 

 

 

Attachments:   Infinite Campus Contract 

 


